
12th January 2021 

 

 

MMP are please to confirm that we have commenced calling our over 80’s population to 

have their COVID vaccination.  

We are teamed up with a group of Surgeries to enable us to deliver the vaccine from an 

approved local site within St Neots, enabling the practice to continue to deliver essential 

and emergency care to our patients, particularly those more at risk from COVID -19 and 

other serious complications. 

Invitations have and will continue to go out to this week inviting the over 80’s to book an 

appointment. 

Initially these will be over SMS however we will be identifying those that do not have a 

mobile phone and contacting them direct. 

In addition to this local option, you may also be contacted this week inviting you to attend 

one of the seven mass vaccination centre set up, ours being Stevenage. It is patient choice 

as to which one they choose to attend.   

For further information relating to the vaccine please see the below link: 

https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/easysiteweb/getresource.axd?ass

etid=22965&type=0&servicetype=1 

The public have an important part to play to help us to do this: 

 please don’t contact the NHS to seek a vaccine, we will contact you;  

 when we do contact you, please attend your booked appointments;  

 and please continue to follow all the guidance to control the virus and save lives. 

https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/easysiteweb/getresource.axd?assetid=22965&type=0&servicetype=1
https://www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk/easysiteweb/getresource.axd?assetid=22965&type=0&servicetype=1


12th January 2021 

 
Support is out there if you need support to travel to our COVID-19 vaccination location 

In addition to our local support Cambourne Car Scheme details of which can be shared if 

you contact the practice 01954 282 153 or admin.mmp@nhs.net 
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